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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 9:16 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246,

-- Name --
David K. Messer

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I strongly protest this change. This is simply a cash grab by Hydro One. The fact that my cottage rate will double for
service that is constantly going out of service (check the record) is incredulous. My power is completely shut off
from November to May of each year.

I realize I am talking to a wall but had to let you know what I think.





